
Dear Parents: 
 This letter is regarding Homework Help Club (HHC).  Please take note to the 
bullets at the end of this letter highlighting important HHC information. 
 Our hope is that you will support HHC by frequently using it for your child(ren).  
This program allows children to complete homework on time, as well as, helps 
understanding and retention of material.   
 We understand circumstances arise that a student may miss an occasional HHC 
session, however, we encourage parents to be consistent with attendance.  Students 
without assignments due may read an AR book or work on Lexia or Study Island on the 
computers available. 
 Students who attend HHC on a regular weekly basis will be treated to a pizza 
party at the end of the school year to celebrate their hard work and dedication. 
 We feel strongly about the HHC program and wish to continue this positive 
program that teaches study habits and responsibility.  We appreciate your continued 
support during the 2016-2017 school year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Tracy Kio, Principal 
Mrs. Beth Scanlon, Guidance Counselor 

 

 For grades first through sixth 

 Begins September 13, 2016 from 2:50 pm – 4:20 pm 

 HHC will hold a pizza party the last day on March 30, 2017 

 Students report with homework to the Elementary Library 

 Certified Teachers help students with homework 

 Computer Lab available per teacher’s discretion 

 Must PICK UP CHILD AT 4:20 pm 

 Permission slips are MANDATORY 
BLUE permission slip is used to attend daily sessions 
 Must send each day the child is to attend HHC 
 Please complete entire form including phone number 
 Additional slips available upon request 
ORANGE permission slip is used ONCE for ENTIRE year 
 One slip per child 
 This permission slip gives permission to attend HHC each  session 
 Forms due by Thursday, September 8, 2016 

 Attached is a BLUE permission slip and an ORANGE permission slip for your convenience.    

 A copy of the permanent orange form will be sent home to you for you to keep so you have the dates 
of HHC for your reference. 

 Should your child NOT be able to attend HHC on a particular day and they have submitted an 
ORANGE permission slip; you must send a note stating to NOT send your child to HHC on that day.   

 Please submit the orange permission form should you plan on being consistent with your child’s 
HHC attendance.  


